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December l 0, 2015 

Mr. Jeffrey Quandt 
Office of Defects Investigation, NVS-213 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Room W48·312 
Washington, DC 20590 

Re: 15V-676 (R57) Update 

Dear Mr. Quandt: 

Attached is the voluntary response from FCA US LLC ("FCA US") to the request for an update 
on 15V-676 (R57) from the December 8, 2015 meeting related to PElS-003. 

FCA US LLC is submitting the attachments to the Chief Counsel's Office, via courier for 
overnight delivery with a request for confidentiality. 

By providing the information contained herein, FCA US LLC is not waiving its claim to attorney 
work product and attorney-client privileged communications. 

Enclosures 
cc: Paul Hemmersbaugh 


